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A special thanks to B-Ray Excavation. Work on the 

drainage project around the southwest side of the 

lake is underway and progressing well. They hope to 

have the work wrapped up over the next 3 to 4 

weeks. Weather pending of course. 

Sunday, October 28, from 2-4 PM. 

Items needed :

Canned Fruit    Breakfast Food

Boxed Pasta      Spaghetti Sauce

Peanut Butter   Personal Care Items 

A grocery bag will be placed on your mailbox  before the event. 

Someone will be around to collect food items during Trick or Treat.

Welcome to our new neighbors:
Daniel and Robyn Lynch, Neil and Ashley Malernee, 

Ron and Carol Scott, Doug and Natasha Shaffer,

Craig Porter and Jeanette Brown

Looking for Autumn 
Fun?

• Lynd Fruit Farm 

• Pigeon Roost Farm

• Dill’s Greenhouse

• Ohio Renaissance Festival, September 1- October 28

• Covered Bridge Bluegrass Festival, September 22-23

• Circleville Pumpkin Show, October 17-20 

• Boo at the Zoo, October 26-28
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Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next meetings are: 
Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at 6:00 PM  (1745 W. Glenhurst Dr.)

Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 6:00 PM (1800 E Glenhurst Dr.)

Kindly notify a board member if you plan to attend.

Board Members

President - Eric Jones 740-927-6226

Vice President - Virginia Ware 918-289-1248

Treasurer  - Mike Smith 614-833-2580

Secretary  - Carin Gates 614-378-9802

Parks & Common Grounds Coordinator - Tim Theado 740-400-3400

Deed Restrictions  - Andy Stately                                      740-973-0183

Board Support

Park/Common Grounds Support - Tom Nutini

Architectural Review Board - Pat Mignogno, Ralph Buckland, Susan Nutini

HOA Email

heatherlake.association@gmail.com

HOA by-laws require that all external additions and 
changes to properties must be approved by first the 
Architectural Review Board (ARB) and then the HOA 
Board Members.  First, please review the Design Review 
Manual at www.heatherlake.org/reviewboard.html. 
Then contact Virginia Ware (918-289-1248) to notify the 
HOA of your impending submission. Next, please present 
two physical copies of plans to the ARB for review. 
Following such procedures ensures changes and 
additions will comply with existing HOA and community 
design rules. Please understand that no work should 
begin without prior approval. 


